
From: William Hall <William_Hall@stanstedairport.com>  
Date: 3/8/18, 3:42:01 PM GMT 
To: William Hall <William_Hall@stanstedairport.com>  
Subject: London Stansted Airport - Community Outreach Events 
Dear Councillor, 
  
Further to the submission of our planning application to increase our passenger cap above 35mpa 
we are holding a series of outreach events over the coming weeks. The dates and times are as 
follows and I have attached a copy of our poster for your information: 
  

 Tuesday 13 March 2018, 3 – 7pm 
Uttlesford District Council Offices, London Road, 
Saffron Walden, CB11 4ER 

  
 Tuesday 20 March 2018, 4 – 8pm 

Radisson Blu Hotel, London Stansted Airport, 
Waltham Close, Stansted, CM24 1PP 
(Free parking for this session is available at the hotel, on registering at the event) 

  
 Thursday 22 March 2018, 4 – 8pm 

Bishop’s Stortford Methodist Church, South Street, 
Bishop’s Stortford, CM23 3AZ 

  
 Tuesday 27 March 2018, 4 – 8pm 

Foakes Hall, Stortford Road, 
Great Dunmow, CM6 1DG 

  
 Wednesday 28 March 2018, 4 – 8pm 

Thaxted Day Centre, Vicarage Lane, 
Thaxted, CM6 2RL 

  
Yours sincerely, 
 
William Hall 
William Hall 
Public Affairs Manager 
  

 
  
Stansted Airport Limited 
Enterprise House, Bassingbourn Rd 
London Stansted Airport, Stansted, CM24 1QW 
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